MEMO < 9

December 11, 2023
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$500.00 from DeLaurentis Management (via check)
$28.64 from Thomas DeBourcy

Total - $ 528.64

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,
Catherine Tammaro




MEMO

December 12, 2023
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$ 2000.00 from an Anonymous Doenor (Dec.)

Total - $ 2000.00

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift,

Thank you,
Catherine Tammaro




MEMO

December 18, 2023
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$290.84 from Richard Furia (via Paypal)

Total - $ 290.84

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you.
Catherine Tammaro




